
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Pursuant to Chapter 18, Article 5, Section 4 of the West Virginia Code, the Randolph 

County Board of Education will hold a public hearing on the proposed budget for the 

2024/2025 fiscal year.  The meeting will be conducted at the Randolph County Board of 

Education Office at 5:30 pm, the 21st of May 2024.  The budget is available for public 

inspection on the Randolph County Schools website, via request by emailing Brad Smith 

CSBO at brrsmith@k12.wv.us and is scheduled to be published on May 21 and May 28, 

2024, in The Inter-Mountain. 

 

Randolph County Board of Education 

Office of Finance 

40 Eleventh St 

Elkins, WV  26241 

 

The primary purpose of the aforesaid hearing shall be to offer the opportunity for public 

comments pertaining to proposed budget of The Randolph County Board of Education. 

 

                               Debra L. Schmidlen, Superintendent  
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